Friday, August 12, 2011

Attention:
Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
Email : legcon.sen@aph.gov.au

RE: I am supporting the submission written by the Yindjibarndi Aboriginal Corporation.

I am writing to support the Yindjibarndi People against FMG.

I do not agree with how FMG acted aggressively towards the Yindjibarndi People through the
negotiations tactics over their country and the legislations that were put in place to protect such
beautiful wonders had let the people down.

I believe that their land should be left alone and let the Yindjibarndi people look after it in the way
Mother Earth deserves. This land has a significant link to our culture and a is of value to our tourism
trade.

It was not fair that those who acted on behalf of the Yindjinbarndi people by making a decision
thinking it was in the best interest of the Yindjinbarndi people and the community. They should've
consulted more before accepting an agreement.

Traditonal Elders of the Yindjinbarndi and their people had said NO and they meant NO.

I fully support Yindjinbarndi and hope that righting the wrongs can be achieved and in doing so you
will help with Bridging the Gap for better futures.
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